Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of 1066 Longmarkers held at 16 Brading
Close on 12th October 1999 commencing at 7.45 p.m.

Present:
Arthur Coleman (in the Chair), Colin Sinden, Ron & Connie Longley, Sid Powell, Dennis
Coleman, Ernie Spray and Esther Carpenter.

Apologies for absence:
There were no apologies.

Minutes of previous meeting:
These had been circulated and were taken as read.

Matters arising:
No matters arose under this heading.

Financial:

The bank balance remains the same at £628.30p as no transactions have taken place. A
further donation of £10.50 has been received from Norman Channon and is in petty cash
which now contains £21.10 and a few stamps.

The Bank and receipt books were offered for inspection but this was declined on this
occasion.

Dinner/Dance 2000:

The Chairman has obtained the same price yet again from the Yelton Hotel, i.e. £9.50 so as
usual the tickets are priced at £10.50p. Dave Morris again managed to print them in time for
the F.K.S. Cyclists Autumn Meet where some were distributed.

Dave Wright has his two complimentary tickets and been told what we would like him to do
regarding his Fellowship toast. Pete Wall has been contacted about getting Jenny Burton to
receive the Ladies Salver. He is sure he can manage this but further contacts are to be
made.

Speakers are to be The Fellowship, Dave Wright: Visitors, Michael Lingham. Citation to
Jenny, Arthur Coleman. Grace, Loyal Toast and Introduction of new President, Sid Powell.
Raffle prizes are to be supplied by committee members and Esther Carpenter has again
agreed to print the menus and was thanked for this.

All other items are in hand.

The menu is to be the same as before but with apple pie and custard instead of bakewell tart
and cream.

A sub-committee meeting was arranged for 25th January, 2000 at 16 Brading Close with Wilf
Baker invited to attend.

Christmas Meet 1999:

Ron & Connie Longley have investigated the New Inn at Westfield re. this event. The Inn
can provide a cold buffet at £5.00 a head in a room and bar on our own. According to the
Longleys the buffets they have been to there have been very good indeed. It was decided
to book this for Sunday, December 19th starting at 7.00 p.,.

Any other business:

The Chairman reported the sad passing of Colin's wife Ruth who was an associate
member and it was agreed to send a £10.00 donation in Ruth's memory to St.
Michael's Hospice.




Next meeting:
The next committee meeting was arranged for Tuesday 11th January to be held at 16
Brading Close, Hastings at 7.30 p.m.

There being no further business to discuss the Chairman thanked all for their attendance and
a vote of thanks was expressed to the Chair and agreed by all.

The meeting closed at 9.10 p.m.

Chairman




